
Newsletter
Upcoming Events

27 Nov EPFC Meeting
All welcome in the Parish Rooms after 
school drop off.

2 Dec Advent Service
Our service will be held in church at 2.00 
pm. Seal Class have decided that there 
will be a retiring collection in aid of The 
Leprosy Mission.

5 Dec Nativity Costumes in
Please send costumes in in a named bag.

9 and 10 Dec Nativity Performance
Nativity performance in the Creighton Hall 
at 1.30 pm.  Tickets will be available to 
purchase on ParentPay at the end of next 
week. Tea and cakes afterwards!

11 Dec Orca Dodgeball Festival
Wear PE Kit.  Lunch in school as normal. 
We will be back before the end of school.

12 Dec School Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper Day
If your child normally has packed lunches, 
but would like a Christmas lunch on this 
day please let us know. A donation of £2 
to Save the Children to wear a Christmas 
Jumper is encouraged.

.

Attendance Info
Since the start of term our attendance is 96.4%.  We have had no 
days this week when everyone was in school.

The national figure for the term up to last week in primary schools  
was 95.4%, so well done!

Celebrating Success
Mrs Threlfall’s star of the week: Alexander
Orca star of the week: Abigail and Polly
Seal star of the week:  Emily B
Puffin star of the week: Penny
Starfish star of the week: Emma

Congratulations to Jack for his football award this week

Communication
If you have any queries please email admin@vincentedwards.northumberland.sch.uk
If you do not have access to the google calendar Embleton Primary School Information please let us know and we will 
add you.   Information on what we have been up to can be found on the school website. 

Class Highlights
This week staff from RAF Boulmer came and talked to us about how to be safe 
when walking by roads, and gave us all a reflective snapband. KS2 children spent a 
morning learning about the importance of water conservation from Surfers against 
Sewage in an online live assembly.  We all also had great fun in the snow!
Starfish Class
The highlight of our week was the snow!  We had such fun building a snowman.  
We have also  been using the book ‘Giraffes can’t Dance’ this week and have been 
learning about the story.
Puffin Class
In computing we have been using a paint program to create different pictures. In RE 
we have been learning about the meaning of the different candles in the Advent 
Ring and in history we have begun learning about the Great Fire of London..
Seal Class
We have been learning about how the pyramids may have been built in history. We 
have also been exploring the basics of a  classification system in science.
Orca Class 
In French we have been learning new vocabulary about different rooms in a house.  
In RE we have investigated some Jewish festivals and why they are important to the 
Jewish faith.

Important Info
Staff Illness
Please be aware that Miss Scott is 
currently off school as she is unwell.  
We will be supported by Mrs Clarehugh 
in Seal Class from Tuesday 26 
November.

Creighton Hall
The Creighton Hall will be hosting 
bingo on Fri 20 December.  If you 
would like to donate any prizes you can 
drop them in at Embleton Village Store, 
or at 1 Station Road, or 1 Braeside.
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